
ANNUAL ELECTION OF 

FAIR HARBOR FIRE DISTRICT 

September 15, 2020 

 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Annual Election of the Fair Harbor Fire District will 

take place on September 15, 2020, between the hours of 6:00 P.M. and 9:00 P. M. at the Fair 

Harbor Firehouse located at 81 Bay Walk, Fair Harbor, New York for the purpose of electing 

one Commissioner for a five-year term commencing on January 1, 2021 and ending on 

December 31, 2025. 

 

 Candidates for the District Office of Commissioner shall file their name with the 

Secretary of the Fire District at the Fire District Office, 81 Bay Walk, Fair Harbor, New York or 

P. O. Box 5492, Bay Shore, NY 11706-0346, on or before August 26, 2020. 

 

 All residents of the Fire District duly registered with the Suffolk County Board of 

Elections as of August 24, 2020 shall be eligible to vote. 

 

 Application for an absentee ballot must be received by the Fire District Secretary at least 

7 days before the election if the ballot is to be mailed to the voter, or by 4:00 P.M. the day before 

the election, if the ballot is delivered personally to the voter or their agent, The Secretary of the 

Fire District, Kathleen Chinkel, can be reached from 9:00 A.M. to 4:00 P.M. at (631) 258-3810. 

 

 Absentee ballots must be received in the office of the Secretary of the Fire District not 

later than 5:00 P.M. on the day of the election. 

 

 Please be advised that the Board of Elections of the Fire District shall meet on September 

15, 2020 at 4 P.M. at the Fire District Office for the purpose of preparing the rolls of the 

registered voters of the Fire District. 

 

Dated: August 13, 2020 

       BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF  

       FIRE COMMISSIONERS OF THE 

       FAIR HARBOR FIRE DISTRICT 

 

Kathleen Chinkel, Secretary 


